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October 24, 2018 
 
 
 
CoAEMSP 
8301 Lakeview Parkway 
Suite 111-312 
Rowlett, TX 75088 
 
 
 
Dear George, Gordy, and the amazing Staff at CoAEMSP, 

 
A huge congratulations for your recent milestone! For 40 years you folks have been instrumental in assessing the 
quality of Emergency Medical Services training institutions. As most of the country has bared witness in recent 
years, accreditation is extremely vital in protecting institutions, students, and the general public from potential 
negative educational situations.  The entire CoAEMSP staff is leading the charge to assure potential students that 
a school is a sound institution. CoAEMSP is setting the Gold Standard in the industry thanks to their hard working 
and dedicated staff, site visitors, and Board.   
 
From all of us at Platinum Educational Group, congratulations and here’s to many more years of your success! 
We appreciate your dedication to education. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Douglas Smith, CEO, Platinum Educational Group 
Tom Gottschalk, COO, Platinum Educational Group 
Jason Jensen, CIO, Platinum Educational Group 
 
 
 


